
Dear Committee Counselor Rhoades, 

 
I have concerns about the effort to once again push legislation forward that 

will compromise the rights of law abiding citizens while doing nothing to 
enhance public safety.  I am not convinced Senate Bill 941 will encourage 

criminals to go to a federally licensed gun dealer (assuming one is available 
and willing to do the transfer) to run a background check on their fellow 

criminals.  Those people will break whatever laws are in place if they seek to 
do harm to others, while citizens who try to obey the law will have onerous 

burdens to  bear.   
  

I would rather see Oregon lawmakers focus their energy on enforcing the 
penalties we already have on the books to stop violent offenders and 

improve our current system to help responsible gun owners defend 
themselves and others in the community.  

 

Respectfully, 
 

David Lewin 
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